
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 12, 2006 

 

 

 

 

Ald. David Maack 

License & Welfare Committee 

City Hall 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

SUBJECT:  (Direct referral) Request for reduction of retainage, contract         

                   #27-05 (K5-034) Monument Square Site and Landscape Improvements. 

 

 

Dear Ald. Maack: 

 

I would like to appear at the next License and Welfare meeting to discuss the above. 

 

Bane-Nelson, Inc. requests to reduce the retainage on the above mentioned project to 

$5,000.00. 

       Respectfully, 

 

 

 

       Donnie Snow 

       Director 

 

       

 

 


